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Approval to award bid for the Pedestrian Bridge Project at Meadow Park Lake

SUMMARY: Bids were received on September 20th for the Pedestrian Bridge Project at Meadow
Park Lake. Bids were received from Superior Drainage Product in the amount of $81,636.50 and
Bridge Brothers, Inc in the amount of $79,556.00. The bid from Bridge Brothers did not meet the
specifications and staff recommends the bid be awarded to Superior Drainage Product Inc. in the
amount of $81,636.50. A budget amendment will be required.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approval of bid.
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